
LAUGHLIN INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As we welcome fall we look forward to 
cooler weather, children settled into school 
and football. It is also a time when Hunt 
Military Communities launches their annual 
Hunt Helping Hands initiative. This year we 
have once again organized a food drive in 
support of our military families and food 
insecurity. Data we have received indicates 
many military families face this challenge 
and could use additional support. Details 
about your communities food drive will be 
emailed, posted on social media, and cards 
left at each door. 

We are partnering with various groups on base who may 
have resources for distribution and we are also working with a local 
food bank closest to your community. Our goal is to make sure our 
families are taken care of and those in need receive the resources 
they need. Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is excited to 
collaborate with Hire Heroes USA to assist military service members 
and their spouses and meaningful careers upon completion of their 
military service. Our donation will fund career transition services for 
veterans, military spouses, and transitioning service members. We 
will also collaborate with them to source more military veteran and 
spouse talent for our teams. More to come on this fantastic 
opportunity to assist those needing career advisement and services. 
Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Brian Stann
CEO
Hunt Military Companies
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HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Have a Safe and Happy Halloween from your 
Laughlin Family Housing Team!

    Our President’s Message SAVE THE DATE! 
Oct. 19 - New Resident Info Meeting

Join us for an informational meeting to discuss all 
things Housing. We will be reviewing some tips and 
answering questions for all our new residents. 

Oct. 26 - National Pumpkin Day
In honor of National Pumpkin Day,we will have 
pumpkins and carving kits available for pick up. 

Come by our office on Tuesday, Oct. 26th to pick up 
your pumpkin. Don't forget to send us pictures or 

post them on our Facebook page! We want to see 
all the awesome pumpkins. 

Oct. 28th - Tenant 
Satisfaction Survey is 

emailed
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU. The 

first day to complete your Tenant 
Satisfaction Survey. Our most important 
survey of the year, we want to hear it all 

the Good, Bad, and the Ugly. Survey 
takes about 10 minutes to complete and 
will be sent to the primary email on file. If 

you have not received your survey by 
Oct. 30th please contact our office. 

Coming Soon!
Resident Appreciation/Gratitude Week 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

COMING SOON! 

Make sure we have your current 
email address to make sure you 

are contacted for all resident 
communication. 

Please confirm your email 
address by contacting your RSS 
or sending us an update to our 
laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

inbox. 

SELF HELP IS NOW OPEN FOR 2 
EXTRA HOURS ON THURSDAYS

In order to make our lawn care equipment 
available for more residents we will be OPEN 
until 7pm on Thursdays throughout the month 
of September as well as offering Saturday free 

rentals.

Weather permitting open 

Thursdays open till 7pm:
Oct. 7, Oct. 14, Oct. 21, and Oct. 28

Saturdays: 
Oct. 2 - 9am to 1pm
Oct. 9 - 9am to 1pm
Oct. 16 - 9am to 1pm

Don't forget to be on the lookout 
for our "Save the Date" and "Did You 

Know Flyers" for important 
community information. 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez Resident 

Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 
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